
 

WEBS N4.8 ENTERPRISE SECURITY FAQ 
 
WEBs N4.8 Enterprise Security provides support for our legacy security customers. This release 
introduces station migrators for WEBS-AX Security Supervisors and JACES. SEC-H-6xx running 
WEBs Enterprise Security 2.3 u2 / WEBs AX 3.8.401 connection to the WEBs N4.8 Enterprise 
Security Supervisor is also supported with this release. Version upgrades are available with 
purchase of a software maintenance agreements, or a currently active software maintenance 
agreement. 
 
WEBs Enterprise Security SEC-H-6xx models are now scheduled for an End-of-Life (EOL) July 1, 
2021. This is consistent with WEBs AX EOL date for all WEBs AX Honeywell products. 
 

FAQ: 
What software options must be purchased to upgrade my WEBs AX Enterprise Security System? 

• SEC-H-6xx must be upgraded to WEBs Enterprise Security 2.3 u2/ WEBs AX 3.8.401 to 
connect to the WEBs N4.8 Enterprise Security Supervisor. If your license is at an earlier 
version, you will need to purchase an SMA for the security SEC-H-6xx. Alternatively, you can 
migrate the SEC-H-6xx station to version N4.8 and replace the hardware with a WEB-8000 
and necessary I/O module(s).  

• WEBs Enterprise Security Supervisors require purchase of the SMA associated with the 
active model to upgrade the Supervisor to WEBs N4.8 

 
How can I upgrade a SEC-H-6xx to WEBs N4.8? 

• SEC-H-6xx has insufficient resources to run the security application on the WEBs N4.8 
platform and cannot be migrated to WEBs N4.8. Our legacy program allows the SEC-H-6xx 
on WEBs AX to connect to the WEBs N4.8 Enterprise Security Supervisor.  

 
Honeywell is currently offering a trade-up program for the SEC-H-6XX that provides a discount 
and transfers drivers to the new license. This program will update your hardware to a current 
hardware platform with long-term support. Contact your Honeywell Sales Representative for 
details. 

 
 

 


